
R   E   A  D   I   N   G     P   L   A   NMarch 13
Mark 4:35-41
March 14
John 16:32-33
March 15
James 1:2-4
March 16
Isaiah 41:10-13
March 17
Luke 12:1-7
March 18
Psalm 23
March 19
Psalm 46:1-3

March 20
Matthew 9:27-30
March 21
Colossians 4:2-6
March 22
Luke 18:1-8
March 23
Hebrews 11:1-16
March 24
Romans 10:17
March 25
Psalm 37:5-6
March 26
Romans 5:1-2

March 27
John 5:1-9
March 28
Matthew 6:25-26
March 29
Psalm 91
March 30
Jeremiah 17:7-8
March 31
Joshua 1:5-9
April 1
Psalm 112:6-7
April 2
Psalm 28:7

April 3
John 20:24-28
April 4
Luke 24:36-37
April 5
Ephesians 2:8-9
April 6
2 Cor. 12:9-10
April 7
Hebrews 4:15-16
April 8
Romans 6:14
April 9
Titus 2:11-14

REFLECT
Ask yourself one or more of 
these questions:

What verse or thought stands 
out to you or draws your 
attention? Why do you think 
this might be significant to 
you today?

What does this passage 
reveal about God?

What does this passage 
reveal about you? How does 
it connect with your life 
experience?

How does this text speak to 
your relationship with God?
With others?

How might you live or think 
differently because of this 
passage?

RESPOND
Is there an invitation or 
challenge from God in this 
text?

How will you respond? 
Include this in your time of 
prayer.

Consider turning the most 
meaningful thought or verse 
into a prayer.
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